| would just like to first start off by saying thank you for the opportunities that HB 2444 has provided myself, and my fellow
members in the past year. It has allowed for the organization to cross so many barriers and provide opportunities that will benefit
students for the rest of their lives. The impact of HB 2444 is truly indescribable and | am very grateful for everything it has provided.
Without the bill, my chapter would not have been able to participate and gain very valuable experience in any of the virtual events
over the past year. These virtual events really kept a lot of members in my chapter involved and in good spirits through the tough
times. None of these virtual conventions, competitions, or conferences would have been able to happen without the funding from HB
2444. We really can see the vital importance this bill has in everything we do within FFA.
Again, thank you so much for the opportunities and support of our organization! We really appreciate everything it has done for us.



